Land Conservation Committee
June 6, 2018

Attendees:
Annabelle Juhasz
David Hoppe

Joy Schmidt
Martha Maust

Meeting called to order at 405PM in room 2
No public comments.

Brian Kanyer was asked to be a member of this committee, but he has
been unable to attend meetings due to his work schedule. The
committee agreed that we appreciate his expertise on land
conservation , but will not pursue him joining this committee as a
permanent member unless his work schedule allows him to attend
meetings.

David Hoppe presented a draft for a tree ordinance for the town of
Long Beach. The ordinance was reviewed by the committee, but due
to the length of the document, we were unable to complete the review,
so review of the document will continue at the next meeting. There
were some fees in the ordinance, and Joy was going to research the
current fees in Long Beach and see if the fees in this ordinance could
be incorporated in the current fee schedule.

Meeting was adjourned at 5PM.
Respectfully submitted,
Martha Maust



